With I May 23, 1975 Robert A. Miller, Treasurer The Tenants Civic Committee of Hyland Park 269 South 10th Avenue Apartment A Hyland Park, New Jersey 08904 Opinion # (0-08-75) Dear Mr. Miller: This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of May 9, 1975, requesting an adviosry opinion from the Commission. In order to ptovide you with some guidance prior to the receipt of a formal opinion I would suggest that your organization file Primary campaign reports of the "subsidiary Primary campaign organization's" efforts on behalf of candidates. In the event that the candidates whom you are supporting have not expended in excess of \$1,000 it would not be necessary under the last paragraph of Section 8 to file at all. Yours very truly, David F. Norcross Executive DDrector skw